
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Parent / Carers afternoon 

Join us on Friday 4
th

 October from 

1:30pm. 

Come and see what your children have 

been learning throughout the year. 

Parents / Carers who join us are able to 

leave with their children from 3:00pm  

Coffee and cake will be served in the hall 

for donations towards our Harvest 

appeal 

This is to support “The Blackburn 

Diocese Bishops Harvest Appeal,” which 

supports Primary schools and women’s 

literacy in Pakistan. 

More details will follow shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 

School admissions 

 

 

If your child is in Year 6, Don’t 

forget to complete their High 

school application before 31
st

 

October. 

Please use the link below. 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/scho

ols-and-education/school-

admissions/admissions 

 

Uniform Policy 

We expect students to wear the correct 

uniform each day.  

Suitable hairstyles are part of our uniform 

policy. 

The school does not permit children to have 

‘extreme’ haircuts with designs. 

Please see the images below. 

  

Welcome back to school 

I hope everyone has had a lovely summer 

holiday.  It has been lovely to see all the 

children back in school looking smart in 

their school uniforms. As we start a new 

school year, over the next couple of weeks 

we will be asking you to fill in up to date 

contact forms and asking you to look 

through the revised parent code of 

conduct policy. Keeping your children safe 

is paramount here at St Luke’s so in line 

with current practice and following recent 

events in the North West, the children and 

staff will continue to practise together, 

what to do in emergency situations, in 

order to keep your child more confident 

and safe.  Emergency situations could 

include fire, bomb or a situation within the 

local community. 

If you have any questions, or need more 

information about emergency procedures, 

please feel free to contact me. 

Miss S O’Connell 

Reception Refurb 

Thank you to Cidari Multi Academy 

Trust.  

Our Reception class has had a lovely 

refurb though out the Summer.  

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions


 

 
 

After School Clubs 

Day Club Year Group 

Monday MMA Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Tuesday Parent & Child Zumba Year 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday Ed Start Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Thursday Ed Start Year 1 & 2 

Thursday Choir Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Friday Youth Zone Year 4, 5 & 6 

                                Please note MMA is now full for this half term. 

All clubs finish at 4:30pm prompt. 

If you wish for your child to attend Youth Zone, you will need to re-register. The link 

for this is on Class Dojo. 

Pupil Voice 

    

 

 

Thank you to our Headboy and Headgirl for their 

lovely words

. 

 

P.E kit 

  

Class Day PE Kit  

Rec  Thursday Bring PE kit to 

school 

Year 

1  

Tuesday & 

Wednesday 

Bring PE kit to 

school 

Year 

2  

Wednesday Bring PE Kit to 

school 

Year 

3   

Tuesday & 

Wednesday 

Come to school in 

PE kit  

Year 

4  

Wednesday Come to school in 

PE kit  

Year 

5 & 

6  

Thursday Come to school in 

PE kit  

This can include Black shorts/leggings, 

white t-shirt and red school jumper.  

 

 

 

Lost property 

Please make sure all items of clothing have your 

child’s name in them- This helps to make sure 

your child’s lost items can be returned easily. 

School Gardener 

Do you yourself or anyone you know have a love of gardening? Would you be able to 

help us for a few hours a week as our school grounds are in need of a little love. 

Please contact the school office if you can lend a helping hand. 

      

 

 

 


